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Gautho, Julia

From: Patricia Wiltshire <triciamwiltshire@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 9:01 AM
To: City Council
Cc: Mary Alsip; brentdunton@gmail.com
Subject: [PDF] Correspondence for March 27 Council Meeting Re: Treasure Cove
Attachments: Mary Alsip - Cap City Council Treasure Cove Letter.pdf

 
March 22, 2025 
Capitola City Council 
420 Capitola Avenue 
Capitola, CA 95010 

Dear Capitola City Council Members, 

The Santa Cruz Sunrise Rotary Club is delighted to express enthusiastic 
support for the development of Treasure Cove, Capitola's first inclusive 
playground. We are proud to be among the major fundraising supporters of this 
important community project. 

Our club's primary fundraising event, the annual "Jon and Ken's Most Excellent 
Adventure" bike ride, has played a key role in supporting local initiatives such 
as Treasure Cove. This three-day, 200-mile ride begins in Healdsburg, traverses 
the scenic Russian River and Sonoma County wine country, passes through San 
Francisco over the Golden Gate Bridge, and concludes in Santa Cruz. 
In 2024, the ride celebrated its 27th anniversary, continuing its tradition of 
raising substantial funding for youth-focused initiatives in our community. We 
were honored to be a major support for LEO’s Haven at Chanticleer Park, the 
inspiration for Treasure Cove. 

We commend the Capitola City Council for its innovative, compassionate, and 
forward-thinking decision to support the creation of Treasure Cove. This 
inclusive playground will provide lasting benefits to generations of children 
and their families in the community, fostering a space where all children can 
play, grow, and thrive together. 

Thank you for your commitment to building inclusive playgrounds for all 
children and for your continued dedication to enhancing our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Alsip 
Vice President, Rotary Club of Santa Cruz Sunrise 
City Planner, City of Santa Cruz, Retired 




